Tuesday 26th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 children,
You are warmly invited to attend a meeting on Monday 2nd December 2019 at 15:30 in the Kingfishers classroom, to introduce the new, and now statutory, Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) for Year 4 children, which will take place in the summer term 2020.
We would urge you to attend this meeting as it addresses a crucial component of your child’s mathematical learning. 
Tea and cake will be provided, and the meeting should take no longer than 30 minutes.
So that we may plan for seating and refreshments, could you please complete and return the reply slip below to your class teacher to confirm your attendance.
We look forward to welcoming you on Monday.
Kindest,
Ms. S. McAloon 
Senior Leader, Maths Co-ordinator 

Child’s name -------------------------                         Year Group-------
I  --------------------- confirm that I/we will be/will not be (delete as appropriate)  attending the Multiplication Tables Check meeting on Monday 2nd December at 15:30.

